
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
DATE:    30.06.23 

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  

   

Head Teachers Message  
 

Happy Friday everyone. This week our staff and students recognised 

their mistakes in life and asked God for forgiveness in our termly 

Reconciliation.  This week our students have visited the zoo, 

explored the difference in size and measured leaves around the site. 

More students have hit the slopes, and rehearsals for our end of year 

production have been in full swing! We hope you all have a great 

weekend and look forward to another exciting week ahead.  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Q: Who are our readers? 

A: Existing customers and potential customers. 

Q: What will our readers want to know about our 

business?A: Timely, helpful, problem-solving 

information. 

Add Value to Your Newsletter 

Keep you content as current a possible. If you publish a 

monthly letter, ensure you include content from only the last 

month. Also, use photographs and other visuals to add 

interest and enable the reader to scan quickly for information. 

Beacon:   This week we finished creating our Tin man 

costume for our play next week. We are all very excited about 

taking part in the Wizard of Oz.  This week we have started our 

new sensory story The Three Little Pigs, we are getting to 

know the new characters and enjoying all the props of the 

story. In cognition, we have been sorting socks into pairs and 

matching, we are reinforcing the same/different concept. We 

had so much fun at our Pride Parade. It had a great 

atmosphere, it was fantastic to see all services joining together 

in celebration!  

Our Teacher Award went to Michael this week, for being aware 

of others feelings. Well done Michael! We look after each other 

at St. Elizabeth’s School. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

End of Term Mass 4th July – Parents 

welcome 

School play Wizards of Oz – Parents 

welcome 7th July 

Sports Day 11th July 

Graduation and Summer Fete 14th July 

 

Collective worship 

For Mass times and Gospel readings Click Here 

This week we celebrated the feast of St. Peter and St. Paul in our assemblies this morning. Students learned their two stories 

of how St. Peter became the rock on which the Church was built and St. Paul preached to others of the teachings of Jesus. 

The students then reflected and thought of examples of how they followed the examples of St. Peter and St. Paul in their own 

lives. We finished another busy week with a very spirited singing practise to end the day. 

Bible quote Ezekiel 34:11-12 

 “‘For this is what the Sovereign LORD says: I myself will search for my sheep and look after them. 12 As a shepherd looks 

after his scattered flock when he is with them, so will I look after my sheep. I will rescue them from all the places where they 

were scattered on a day of clouds and darkness. 

https://www.stelizabeths.org.uk/specialist-school/unique-living-learning/prayer-liturgy/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bramley:  

Hi all! Another beautiful week has come to an end. Bramley class 

have been creating wonderful costumes for both Fridays Pride Parade 

and for our part in this upcoming school performance. We have had a 

lot of fun in sensory story lessons and have shared and played games 

in turn taking activities to one another. We have practiced our roles in 

the school performance and did a fantastic job listening to staff 

instructions the persevering in all our targets. This week’s star of the 

week is Otto for being so engaged in classroom activities and having 

such a big smile on his face all week! It’s been wonderful to see our 

students enjoying themselves. Our pic of the week comes from some 

flag waving preparations. Our learners enjoyed spending time with the 

whole school after our parade and ate lots of tasty treats! 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. From Greg and the rest of Bramley 

Class 

Jubilee:  

This has been a very colourful week in the life of 

Jubilee class.  We have been preparing our 

costumes and doing rehearsals for our version of 

WIZARD OF OZ! We are looking forward to sharing 

the event with you at the end of the term. On Friday 

we completed our PRIDE celebrations with our very 

own PRIDE PARADE. It was a massive splash of 

colour and a very happy atmosphere. We all 

enjoyed cakes and refreshments in the canteen.  

Enjoy your weekend!  

Pippin:  

Pippin class have had another fantastic week, taking full 

advantage of the sunshine an opportunities to explore within 

the community helping us to develop our social, emotional and 

mental health skills. This week our students have enjoyed 

visits to Colchester Zoo, Skiing and Thorpe Park. We really 

enjoyed skiing where our students got to go in the specialist ski 

sleigh alongside visiting penguins, lions and elephants within 

the zoo. We look forward to more adventures next week.  

Our STAR of the week is Freddie for fantastic participation 

within skiing  

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stirling:  

What a tremendous week Stirling class have had. We started by 

visiting the Middle East with our dish of the week being Shawarmas. A 

lot of effort went into these and it turned out to be dish that all 

enjoyed. We focused further on our comprehension skills for James 

and Giant Peach while completing  3 more chapters of reading. 

Students received their reading age results after spending the last 

week completing assessments with a massive improvement made 

from February to now. Maths has seen students creating and 

quantitative and qualitative research and data, while our church 

sculptures neared their completion with them being painted and 

placed in the kiln. The end of this week only became busier as it was 

Stirling’s assembly and Pride parade. The assembly was, as always, 

presented by the students with work celebrated based on the stories 

of St. Peter and St. Paul. The Pride parade was wonderful, with happy 

faces, bright colours and real feeling of togetherness and tolerance as 

all students and staff form the centre joined in with festivities. Stirling, 

of course, brought their game faces to the occasion, waving flags and 

dancing their way to the weekend.   

Winston:            

Winston have had another great week. From body 

part functions to how we can sort data, Winston 

have particularly focused on descriptions. On 

Thursday we went to the farm and cleaned the goat 

enclosure and planted some watermelons in the 

poly-tunnels. Today we took part in a Pride march 

and were dressed in fantastically bright clothes to 

mark the last day of pride month.  

Our star of the week is Morgan for his fantastic effort 

with his reading. 

Friday’s Prayer 

 

Grant, we pray, O Lord our God,  that we may be sustained  by the intercession of the blessed 

Apostles Peter and Paul,  that, as through them you gave your Church  the foundations of her 

heavenly office,  so through them you may help her to eternal salvation.  Through our Lord 

Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,  one God, 

for ever and ever. 

 

 



 

 

 

Class Star of the Week 

Beacon Michael 

Bramley Otto 

Jubilee Cordelia 

Pippin Freddie 

Stirling Kwaku 

Winston Morgan 

 

 

 


